## **Public Administration Committee**

Public Administration Committee	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Philip Knott Tuesday, 25 March 2014 8:36 AM Public Administration Committee Hunting in Crown Lands
Dear Ms Mesiti,	
To: Lauren Mesiti, Committee Clerk Standing Committee on Public Administration	
I am writing to give my full support to the proposal of regulated, licensed recreational hunting in Western Australia. I am fully suportive of the potential environmental contribution that can be made by controling pest animals on public lands.	
I believe that licensed persons who will undertake this activity will not allow animals to suffer and would be quick to report any person who does not abide by this code.  The success of the plan in other states is evidence that this system can and will work for the good of all	
In my work life I am a Safety Manager for an international company and as a member of the SSAA and also various shooting clubs I can attain to the strong commitment to safety by the majority of people involved in shooting. Again I give my full support to this excellent initialtive	
Thank you for considering my submission	
Phil Knott	
Sincerely,	
Philip Knott	